
 

West Linn Sustainability Advisory Board Meeting 
1/26/17 

Attendance Board / Staff: Alex Mihm, Sara Harding Mihm, Clare Bean, Sara Weihmann, Tamara 
Gilbert 

Action Items ● Darren Wyss to send the 2017 City Council goals to SAB. 
● Darren Wyss to add a brief update about the SAB to the West Linn website. 
● Tamara Gilbert to draft letter on pesticides on behalf of SAB that will be 

submitted to Courtney Flynn and Eileen Stein. 
● Sara HM to confirm: 

○ WES 
○ Clackamas County 

● Sara HM send the map to the WLEarthFair team 
● Sara HM to give brief overview of the WLEF to everyone and ask for the 

group to contribute where possible. 
● Add the Mayor’s Water Challenge to our next agenda 

Decisions 
Made 

● Elections! 
○ Chair: Clare Bean! Congratulations, Clare! The vote was unanimous. 
○ Vice-Chair: Tamara Gilbert. Thank you for stepping up for the good 

of the team. 
○ Secretary: Sara HM will continue taking notes, although it is not 

required. 
○ Clock Watcher: Alex Mihm aka “Father Time” 

● Each year, the Annual Report provided by the SAB will be inserted into the 
Appendix of the Plan as a running list of things we have accomplished. 

● Tamara offered to help with logistics before the event 

 
 


